
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Optek Technology 
1645 Wallace Drive 
Carrollton, TX 75006 
 
T: +1 972 323 2200 

 
 
 
February 27, 2015 
 
Subject: UL Reinstatement of Optoelectronic Isolators to File # 58730 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
TT Electronics Sensing and Control Optoelectronics Business Unit is pleased to announce achieving UL 
recertification of its optically coupled isolators previously unlisted from file number 58730 (See 
announcement dated 12/28/2014).   
 
UL has advised us that the update to the file on UL’s website is expected to be completed by 
03/06/2015.  In the meantime, the attached “Notice of Completion and Authorization To Apply The UL 
Mark” has been issued for part numbers listed in Attachment I. 
 
TT Electronics regrets any inconvenience this temporary de-listing may have caused and looks forward 
to your continued business for our UL certified optoisolators. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Product Marketing Specialist 
TT Electronics Sensing and Control 
Optoelectronics Business Unit 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Registration No. 87249 England 
Registered Office: TT Electronics plc, Clive House, 12-18 Queens Road, Weybridge, Surrey, KT13 9XB, England www.ttelectronics.com 

 
 

Attachment I 
TT Electronics/Optek Technology 

Part Numbers Relisted on Optek UL File # E58730 
 

Part Number
OPI110

OPI110A
OPI110B
OPI110C
OPI120
OPI123
OPI125
OPI126

OPI1264
OPI1264A
OPI1264B
OPI1264C
OPI1266
OPI1268

OPI1268S
OPI127

OPI1270-018
OPI1270-026
OPI1270-032
OPI1270-040
OPI1270-066
OPI1270-080
OPI127-032

OPI128
OPI7002
OPI7340
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02/25/2015  

Optek Technology Inc 
Cosmin Suciu 
Suite 130 
1645 Wallace Dr 
Carrollton Tx 75006, Us 
 
 

Our Reference: File 58730, Vol. 1  Project Number  4786646296  

Your Reference: 2065756  

Project Scope: REINSTATE E58730 VOLUME 1 WITH STANDARD UPDATE TESTING  

 
Dear Cosmin Suciu: 
 

Congratulations!  UL's investigation of your product(s) has been completed under the above Reference Number and 
the product was determined to comply with the applicable requirements.  This letter temporarily supplements the UL 
Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to apply the UL Mark at authorized factories under UL's 
Follow-Up Service Program.  To provide your manufacturer(s) with the intended authorization to use the UL Mark, 
you must send a copy of this notice to each manufacturing location currently authorized under File 58730, Vol. 1. 
 
Records in the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering the product are now being prepared and will be sent in the 

near future.  Until then, this letter authorizes application of the UL Mark for 90 days from the date indicated above. 
 
Additional requirements related to your responsibilities as the Applicant can be found in the document “Applicant 
responsibilities related to Early Authorizations” that can be found at the following web-site: 
http://www.ul.com/EAResponsibilities 
 
Any information and documentation provided to you involving UL Mark services are provided on behalf of UL LLC 
(UL) or any authorized licensee of UL. 
 
We are excited you are now able to apply the UL Mark to your products and appreciate your business.  Feel free to 
contact me or any of our Customer Service representatives if you have any questions. 
 

 
 

Very truly yours, Reviewed by: 
  
Dean C. Baker Bruce A. Mahrenholz 
360-817-5596  847-664-3009 
WiSE Project Lead CPO Director 
Dean.C.Baker@ul.com  Bruce.A.Mahrenholz@ul.com  
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